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Telephone:804-385-2000
Telecopy: 804-385-3663 -

Mr. R. C. Jones, Chief
Reactor Systems Branch
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Fuel Performance Information

Dear Mr. Jones:

As a follow-up to our telephone conversations of October 20, 1992,
the purpose of this letter is to inform the NRC that B&W Nuclear
Technologies does not plan to submit information in the future
regarding fuel performance. Consistent with the overall industry
trend to emphasize activities which contribute to safety or
performance improvements, we believe the information contained in
the Industry Fuel Performance Report is of marginal value.

Please call me if you have any questions about this decision. I

can be reached at 804/385-2817.

Very truly yours,

f .c-

/J." l' . Taylor, Manager
Licensing services
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cc: J. R. Bohart
R. II . Ihde/BWFC
C. F. McPhatter/BWFC
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